Tammy Rostad 25032 Tonseth Road Erhard, MN 56534

Superintendent and School Board Pelican Rapids High School 310 South Broadway Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Dear Superintendent and School Board:

I would like to inform you of my retirement. I have enjoyed working for the School District for the last 33 years. I would like to thank you for all the opportunities the School has given me. I am ready to start my next adventure with my Family and spend more time with Grandkids.

My last day at Pelican Rapids High School will be 10-13-2017. I wish the School and all of its employees much success in the coming years.

Sincerely,

Tammy Rostad Cook at PRHS

signed

date